
 
EXHIBIT 1 

 
Request for Silent Special Temporary Authority 

Noncommercial Educational Station WSUP(FM), Platteville, WI (Facility ID 4278) 
 

Pursuant to Sections 73.561(d) and 73.1635 of the FCC’s rules, the Board of Regents of 
the University of Wisconsin System (the “University”), licensee of noncommercial educational 
radio station WSUP(FM), Platteville, Wisconsin, notifies the Commission of the station’s 
temporary silent status.  In addition, the University respectfully requests Special Temporary 
Authority (“STA”) for a period of four (4) months to maintain the station’s silent status during 
the University’s summer sessions. 

Station WSUP is the student volunteer operated noncommercial station at the University 
of Wisconsin-Platteville.  It is the oldest student-operated radio station in Wisconsin, and its 
mission is to (1) provide a valuable on-site practicum for university instruction through practical 
experience to students; and (2) to act in a service and outreach capacity for the university to the 
campus community and the city of license. 

 
As a noncommercial educational radio station licensed to an educational institution, 

WSUP is not required to operate on weekends or observe minimum operating requirements 
during the University’s designated vacation or recess periods, pursuant to Section 73.561(a) of 
the FCC’s Rules.  However, out of an abundance of caution, and to the extent necessary, the 
University provides this notice of silent status and requests STA for WSUP to remain off-air 
during the University of Wisconsin-Platteville’s summer sessions for 2013, which run from June 
10, 2013 through August 16, 2012.  Although the University offers a limited number of classes 
during the summer sessions, the vast majority of students are present on campus only during the 
Fall and Spring semesters.  As a result, the minimum number of student volunteers needed to 
fully staff and operate WSUP will again not be available during the University’s summer break. 

 
A grant of STA will serve the public interest by permitting the University to maintain the 

volunteer student station’s off-air status during the summer vacation period, including the weeks 
of summer session classes on campus, and until the full student body and WSUP volunteer staff 
return with the start of the Fall semester.  The University is a noncommercial educational 
licensee and operates WSUP on a noncommercial educational basis.  Moreover, the University 
qualifies as a governmental entity.  This application is therefore exempt from FCC filing fee 
requirements pursuant to Section 1.1116 of the FCC’s rules, and the facility is exempt from FCC 
regulatory fees, pursuant to Section 1.1162 of the FCC’s rules. 


